
Attention CHS Families and Students- 
 
Beginning this fall, there will be several changes to traffic flow both in the mornings and afternoon.  These 
changes, in conjunction with a later start time, should help alleviate congestion.  The changes should also 
promote greater safety for our students.  Please review the following instructions/visuals and become familiar 
with them.  New signage is currently being installed to reflect these changes, and school personnel will be out 
on the grounds the first few days of school to assist. 
 
 
BEFORE/IMMEDIATELY AFTER SCHOOL​ (For Student Drivers)  
North Lot/Front Entrance​ ​(student parking lot) 

● Lot can only be accessed from drive off of Kraft Ave that leads towards Emmons Lake Elem. 
● There is NO ENTRANCE into the lot off of ring road near bus loop 
● There is no student drop off or pick up before/after school at the front entrance (use FAC entrance) 
● Visitor spaces available along curb just beyond front entrance 
● *Students:  Reminder there is no left turn out of North Lot near bus loop after school until after 3:00pm 

 
 
 
 
 



 
FAC Entrance​ (For Parent Pick-Up/Drop-Off) 

● Will be used for student drop off or pick up before school or immediately after school 
● If entering at Kraft, turn right on ring road and follow signs 
● If entering at 92nd St, drive straight ahead (you can then turn right or left on ring road after dropping off) 

 
 
 



 
DURING SCHOOL HOURS​ (Visitors or Late Student Drop-off/Pick-up) 
North Lot/Front Entrance 

● Student drop off and pick up at front entrance (must enter lot off interior drive to Emmons Lake Elem 
near tennis courts) 

● There is NO ENTRANCE into the lot off of ring road near bus loop 
● Visitor spaces available along curb just beyond front entrance 

 
 


